
 

 

October 16, 2023 

 

 

 

National Buddy Check Week: The first annual 

National Buddy Check Week is Oct.16 - Oct. 20, 

2023. In this new VA program, veterans are 

encouraged to contact ten fellow veterans and check 

on how they are doing. The goal is to build peer-to-

peer connections, improve mental health, and 

increase access to VA resources. Veteran family 

members, caregivers, and survivors are also 

encouraged to participate. Learn more. 

 

 

 

 

Direct Deposit Only for VA Caregiver Stipends: 
VA will no longer issue paper checks for all primary 
family caregivers. Enrollment as a vendor for direct 

deposits may be done through VA’s Customer 
Engagement Portal. Caregivers will need their social 
security number, address, and bank routing/account 

numbers to complete the required form. The CSP 
Direct Deposit Enrollment User Guide provides step-
by-step enrollment instructions. Learn more. 

 
 
 

 

TRICARE Open Enrollment Season Coming Soon: 
TRICARE Open Season will be Nov. 13 - Dec. 12, 
2023. This is your chance to enroll or change your 

health care plan for the next year. If you are satisfied 
with your current plan, no action is necessary and 
your coverage will continue automatically for 2024. It 
is important to note that new retirees have only one 

year to enroll for TRICARE Prime or Select. 
Enrollment is not automatic for retirees. Learn more. 
 

 
 

https://www.va.gov/initiatives/national-buddy-check-week-talk-to-10-veterans/
https://www.cep.fsc.va.gov/
https://www.cep.fsc.va.gov/
https://www.caregiver.va.gov/support/docs/CSP_Direct-Deposit-Enrollment_User-Guide.pdf
https://www.caregiver.va.gov/support/docs/CSP_Direct-Deposit-Enrollment_User-Guide.pdf
https://www.caregiver.va.gov/
https://www.tricare.mil/openseason


 

 

MIA Update: The Defense POW/MIA Accounting 

Agency has not announced any new identifications or 
burial updates this past week. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Click here to view this week’s edition. 
 

Click here for past editions of the VFW Action Corps Weekly. 

 
Click here to sign up new veterans’ advocates. 

 

As always, we want to hear your advocacy stories. To share your stories or photos with us, simply email 
them directly to vfwac@vfw.org. 

 

https://www.vfw.org/advocacy/grassroots-efforts/vfw-action-corps-weekly
https://www.vfw.org/actioncorpsweeklyarchive
https://votervoice.net/VFW/register
mailto:vfwac@vfw.org

